
 
 

PHOTOGRAPHIC AND VIDEO PERMISSION SLIP 
 

Throughout the school year we take photos and video clips of the students during 
their normal school day.  These are often then used in the In Touch newsletter, school 
brochures or other promotional materials. Occasionally when outside organizations visit 
our school they also ask that they may take photos of the students to promote their work 
with schools e.g. San Francisco Opera.   

We require the following release form to be completed for your child/ren in case 
they are captured on film. 

Please return this form in the blue envelope.  If you have any questions, please 
call the school office at 366-6127. 
 
Permission and Release Form 

 
I,      hereby authorize        

(Parent or Guardian)                     (Name/s of Student) 

to participate in the making of promotional materials consisting of photographs and/or 

video/film production for use by the school and approved educational organizations. I 

specifically understand that the school or organization shall retain any and all rights in the 

photographs and/or video/film production, including but not limited, to the rights to 

reproduce, copy, edit, exhibit, publish, or distribute such photographs and/or video/film. 

Parent or Guardian: 

 
FAMILY NAME:            
    (PRINT)  
 

Signature:             

 

Date:                  

 
 
Student’s Name/Grade:     Student’s Name/Grade:      
  
Student’s Name/Grade:     Student’s Name/Grade:      
   
Signed:          Date:       


